
 

 

 

Grades 4 to 9                                                                                                  JSSPS/CTP/PO/GEN/060/20-21 

20th October 2020 

 

Subject: Language Perfect Northern Championship 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are excited to announce that Arabic department is participating in the annual Language 

Perfect Northern Championships  for Arabic. 

 

The competition is taking place from November 4th to November 11th! Schools from all 

around the Northern Hemisphere will be competing to be Language champions. This is a 

great chance to engage students and give them the opportunity to work towards individual or 

school glory! The competition will give students the ability to learn, revise and extend 

themselves through a range of curriculum-aligned, engaging Language activities. In 

addition, it is also a very good opportunity for our students to improve in the four skills in 

Arabic (Listening - Speaking - Reading - Writing). 

 

Kindly note that there is NO COST for this event. 

 

Kindly share details of interested students with your respective class teachers latest by 25th 

October 2020.  

 

Links and more details will be shared after receiving the names for participation. 

 

We look forward to seeing students’ engagement & success in this exciting event! 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

Sd/-.. 

Chitra Sharma 

Principal 

https://worldseries.educationperfect.com/northern-championships.html
https://worldseries.educationperfect.com/northern-championships.html

